
From: Bridget Wills  
Sent: 02 November 2021 14:59 
To: Planning 
Subject: Application Reference 2021/4943/T 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I write in response to a letter dated the 12th October 2021, providing notice of the intention to fell a 
horse chestnut tree in the rear garden of Flat 1, 39 Eton Avenue. I am the owner/occupier of Flat 4 in 
the same building.  
 
In the very brief information provided in the application the tree is said to have severe decay, but no 
formal report on its condition is included. The tree appears healthy from my window and contributes 
significantly to the view, screening out the buildings behind. I would be very unhappy to see a 
beautiful tree cut down unless there is a clear reason why this is necessary. Please provide a detailed 
report from a recognised authority as to why this is the only option. And if it is indeed essential that 
the tree be cut down, then please include information on what will be planted there to replace the 
horse chestnut tree.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Bridget Wills 
Flat 4, 39 Eton Avenue 
 


